
BEDFORD 
BOROUGH COUNCIL 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL PROPOSES TO INTRODUCE A PROHIBITION OF 
U TURNS ON GOLDINGTON ROAD, BEDFORD 

Reason for Proposal: 

Goldington Road, Bedford is a very busy dual carriageway. The dual carriageway is 
divided at its junction with Perkins Road, which itself is a busy road. It is a traffic light 
controlled junction, incorporating a controlled pedestrian crossing. 

To improve road safety, it is felt that a Prohibition of U Turns is necessary at this 
junction to prevent vehicles turning into the busy stream of oncoming traffic and across 
traffic entering Goldington Road from Perkins Road. 

Effect of the Order: 

1. To introduce a Prohibition of U Turns on Goldington Road, Bedford, at its
junction with Perkins Road, to prevent northeast-bound vehicles turning
across southwest-bound vehicles.

Further details of the proposed Order, a plan and a statement of reasons for 
proposing to make the Order may be examined during normal office hours at Borough 
Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford, MK42 9AP. Documents can also be viewed on our 
website at www.bedford.qov.uk/tro. The details will be placed on deposit until 6 weeks 
after the Order is made or until it is decided not to continue with the proposal. For 
further information, please contact Andrew Prigmore at Bedford Borough Council on 
01234 276691. 

Objections and comments should be sent in writing to Highway Consultations, 
Bedford Borough Council, Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford, MK42 9AP, or by 
email to highway.consultations@bedford.gov.uk, stating the grounds on which they are 
made by 2P1 March 2024. 

Order Title if made will be: 

1. Bedford Borough Council (Goldington Road, Bedford) (Prohibition of U Turns)
Order 20**.

DATED: 22nd February 2024 

Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street 
Bedford, MK42 9AP 

Craig Austin 
Director for Environment 








